
Lannie Dobson - Mercy Hospital Pulmonary plans 

Good afternoon Lannie
Here are the original plans for the Pulmonary renovation. We will not be installing a new acoustical ceiling and/or new lighting. 
We will install a check in /out, carpet, paint and furniture. Please let me know if we need to complete a “change order” to the 
current building permit #2014­02398

Thank you
Jeff

Jeff Bennett | Supervisor of Plant and Engineering
144 State Street | Portland Maine | 04101
207.879.3865 | 207.879.3701 (Fax)
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From: "Bennett, Jeff G" <bennettj@emhs.org>
To: "Lannie Dobson (LDobson@portlandmaine.gov)" <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/18/2014 3:02 PM
Subject: Mercy Hospital Pulmonary plans
Attachments: Mercy Pulmonary 3South IFC 07-30-14.pdf
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